
 
 
 
 
 

FISSEA Security Awareness, Training, & 
Education Contest 

 
 

Entry Form 

Please review rules before completing entry form including the due date.  No late 
entries will be accepted. E-mail entries to fissea-contest@nist.gov.   

 
Name of submitter:  Terri Cinnamon 
 
Organization:  Department of Veterans Affairs, Information Technology 
Workforce Development 
  
 
Type of Entry: Poster 
 
Title of Entry: Phishing is a Dangerous Sport  
 
Description of Entry:   
 
This poster is one of a series of four in a social media information security 
campaign.  The poster reminds everyone to be careful regarding the information 
they supply over the Internet.   
 
Posters are distributed throughout VA via the Department’s 400 Information 
Security Officers (ISOs). They are also available to ISOs via download from VA’s 
IT Workforce Development web portal. 
 
The poster reads:  

Phishing is a dangerous sport! 
Don’t get caught in the net. 

When scammers troll for personal information, they can use some pretty 
convincing techniques. Don’t get hooked by any request to provide personal 
information such as user names, passwords, credit card information, social 

security numbers and home addresses. 
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